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From Gesher: The school would like to extend a huge thank you to you all for braving the showers and the 
thunder to support the Fete; we had a record number of guests and it was an absolute joy to see the whole 
community come together to eat, chat and have fun. We would like to thank Lucy Hass and Stacey Krett for 
their incredible organisation skills, and to the many parents who came early to set up, manned stalls and 
helped clear up at the end - THANK YOU. A special mention must also go to Mark Jankel and Manish Gaur 
for putting on such a stunning and delicious BBQ and salad feast. We are a very lucky school indeed.

From the PTC: A huge thank you to all those who came along to the fete on Sunday and for adapting to 
the different layout due to the predicted showers! We had a great turnout and as always there was a fab-
ulous atmosphere with all the children enjoying the activities and everybody tucking into the delicious BBQ 
and salads courtesy of Mark Jankel and his team. Approximately £2,300 has been raised: this is without any 
sponsorship due to the forthcoming campaign so is a huge achievement. 
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